

Private Bag
WELLINGTON
5 October 1984

Miss Romaine Butterfield 27 Taft Street Brooklyn WELLINGTON

Dear Miss Butterfield,

His Excellency, the Governor-General has asked me to write to you to say how much Their Excellencies and guests enjoyed the Scottish Country Dancing display last Wednesday evening.

Would you please pass on to all the dancers and also to Peter Elmes, the accordionist, Their Excellencies warm good wishes and thanks for your contribution to a truly Scottish evening.

As a token of appreciation, His Excellency has directed me to send a cheque to the Secretary of the Wellington Region on Their Excellencies' behalf.

Yours sincerely,

N Richardson, Group Captain Comptroller of the Household